## Autumn Fest 2017

It's that time of year again and we are excited to tell you about several new events that will be taking place at our annual Autumn Fest on **FRIDAY** and **SATURDAY**, Sept 09, 2017. As you may or may not know, St. Mary School is celebrating the 150<sup>th</sup> Anniversary of the school! That's 150 years of families supporting each other, having fun together, and educating our children in the tradition that was started so long ago! We hope you will invite fellow alumni to take part in this banner year celebration.

The weekend kicks off with a good old fashioned Chicken and Beer Dance on Friday night. Tickets are available in advance and at the door for \$20 each. There is a limited amount of space available so get your ticket ASAP. Challenge your former classmates to come! A St. Mary Alumnus, from not too far back, Alan Presswood and his son Ian will provide a variety of music from throughout the decades from 6:00 -11:00 pm.

On Saturday, we will start the day with our annual 5K Run/Walk. Signup sheets are available at the Church/School offices and will soon be in the bulletin.

At 4:00 pm we begin our festivities for the evening.

Mass is at 4:30pm, this week only.

## Other events will include:

- Inflatables, and kids games, and Laser Tag
- The "Rollin' Grill" will be on site to offer a variety of good and quick things to eat!
- A Pork Steak Dinner will be available inside.
- Live entertainment from BEAUCOUP BOTTOM BAND 7:30-11:00
- Cake Stand
- Poker Stand
- Basket Walk
- And Much More!

We are asking each member to purchase or try to sell tickets mailed out recently to each parish member. As you know the Autumn Fest is one of the major fundraisers for the Parish. The proceeds will go toward the parish support of the school. We are again asking for volunteers to keep this event going strong in our community. There is something for everyone! Please try to find an area to volunteer. We are asking for two hours (or more if you can). You can turn your tickets onto the offering baskets or at the parish office.

Help us make this year's Autumn Fest a HUGE SUCCESS!!

The Autumn Fest Committee

Tracy Francois, Chair

Parish Office Number 532-6291